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MOSMAN NSW 2088 

25 July 2024 

 

Dear Redistribution Committee, 
  
I write to support Zali Steggall’s objection #671 to the new boundary changes 
proposed by the redistribution committee. 

  
As a community member residing in Mosman, I am concerned that the proposed 
adjustments to Warringah and North Sydney are inappropriately conceived and do 
not focus on accommodating expected growth or keeping together or improving 
representation of existing communities of interest.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Amanda Durack 
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